
STARTRACK UPDATE
SEPTEMBER 2021

Protected

Industrial

Action

TWU

members'

survey

Win PAB 

and the right

to take action

Member

claim

endorsement

Member-

led

negotiations

Win in-

principle

agreement

StarTrack has lost its attempt to prevent tomorrow’s 24-hour strike. The
action will go ahead as planned from midnight tonight. 
Despite never before raising it as an issue, StarTrack this week made a cynical application to the Fair Work
Commission (FWC) to have the action terminated or postponed for four months, arguing that it would
somehow endanger lives. The TWU has always made it clear that the strike would not interfere with urgent
medical supplies.

This was insulting to the StarTrack TWU members who would never risk the community and have worked
so hard despite numerous dangers throughout the pandemic. 

The FWC agreed with the TWU and the 24-hour strike will go ahead in all sites across Australia from
midnight tonight.

For the very small number of workers who may need to assist with urgent medical supplies, your delegates
will confirm whether you will be required or not. Unless told otherwise, assume you can strike. 

Startrack management should spend less time on stunts and less money on lawyers, and get back to
finishing this EA negotiation. 

BREAKING NEWS –

STRIKE GOING AHEAD

OVER 1000 MEMBERS FROM EVERY SITE HAVE NOW CONFIRMED

THEY WILL STRIKE AND PARTICIPATE IN ACTIVITIES ACROSS THE

COUNTRY. JOIN THE BIGGEST EVER STARTRACK MASS UNION

MEETING AT 11:00AM AEST TO HEAR AUSTRALIA-WIDE UPDATES. 

 

THE WORKERS OF STARTRACK HAVE NEVER BEEN SO UNITED.

STANDING STRONG TOGETHER YOU CAN WIN A FAIR AGREEMENT

AND PROTECT YOUR JOB SECURITY.


